William R. Satz School
Dress Code

An individual’s dress, personal appearance, and cleanliness have a bearing on how
others react to him/her and should reflect sensitivity to and respect for others.

A student’s appearance should not constitute a threat to the safety and self-esteem
of others, or be in violation of any statute. Although styles change, dress should
reflect good taste and should be appropriate for a school day and season.

The purpose of the school’s dress code is to assure that the school population will
dress in a way that supports and does not disrupt the educational process. During
hot weather days, only appropriate clothing will be allowed.

At an administrator’s discretion, if the attire worn is deemed to be in violation of
the school’s dress code policy, the student will be directed to change into more
appropriate attire. This may result in a phone call home so that a parent/guardian
can bring an appropriate outfit to school.

Also, at the administrator’s discretion and pursuant to the code of conduct,
disciplinary action may also be deemed appropriate.



